Pamela Morales

From: Shane Wilson <Shane.Wilson@oberon.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Monday, 19 February 2018 9:43 AM

To: Pamela Morales

Cc: Gary Wallace; Janet Bailey

Subject: RE: HPE CM: Notification of s96(1A) modification application - Borg Panels Timber Processing

Facility - Oberon (SSD 7016 MOD 1)

Hi Pamela

| have reviewed the proposed modification for the above SSD and can advise that Council will not be making a
formal submission.

Should you have any questions or wish to discuss this further, please feel free to contact me directly.
Regards

Shane Wilson
Planning & Development Director

02 6329 8122 Direct

0408 220 702 Mobile
shane.wilson@oberon.nsw.gov.au
www.oberon.nsw.gov.au

OBER@N

Please consider the environment before printing this email

From: Pamela Morales [mailto:pamela.morales@planning.nsw.gov.au]

Sent: Friday, 16 February 2018 10:20 AM

To: Gary Wallace

Subject: RE: HPE CM: Notification of s96(1A) modification application - Borg Panels Timber Processing Facility -
Oberon (SSD 7016 MOD 1)

Hi Gary,

Just a follow up email to my email dated 1 February 2018. Can you confirm whether Council wishes to make a
submission on the s96(1A) modification to the Borg Panels Timber Processing Facility (SSD 7016 MOD 1)?

Regards

Pamela Morales

Senior Planning Officer

Industry Assessments

Department of Planning & Environment
T 02 9274 6386

From: Pamela Morales
Sent: Thursday, 1 February 2018 11:17 AM



